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DATE: February 8, 2018
TO: Tammy Affonso, CSEA President
FROM: Jason A. Lea, Assistant Superintendent, Human Resources

SUBJECT:  SRCS Initial Contract Reopeners 2017-2018 School Year

This letter serves as formal notice that Santa Rosa City School District proposes to reopen the
following contract articles for negotiations with California School Employee Association
Chapter 75 for the 2017-2018 School year.

1. Article 13 — Compensation
2. Atrticle 11 — Vacation Scheduling

These contract openers will be part of the February 14, 2018, public board meeting. We are
looking forward to working collaboratively with the Association to continue to provide quality
education to the students of Santa Rosa City Schools.

Sincerely.

Assistant Superintendent
Human Resources

Cc:  Board of Education, Santa Rosa City Schools
Diann Kitamura, Superintendent, Santa Rosa City Schools
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